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Letter No.: 06-23TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALIST/LIAISONS 
ALL COUNTY HEALTH EXECUTIVES 
ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: LETTER TO RESCIND ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS  
LETTER (ACWDL) 06-21 ON MONITORING OF QUARTERLY 
RECONCILIATION PROCESSING AND ASSESSMENT OF COUNTY 
ALERT PROCESSING 

The purpose of this letter is to rescind ACWDL 06-21 on Medi-Cal Eligibility Data 
System Reconciliation and Alerts Performance Standards.  This is being done to allow 
further discussions with counties regarding the guidelines for review of county 
performance and the monitoring that will be done by the California Department of Health 
Services.  Please disregard ACWDL 06-21.  A replacement ACWDL will be issued 
following further discussions with the counties on the performance standards 
established under Welfare and Institutions Code Section 14154.5. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact 
Mr. Armando Martinez at (916) 552-9452 
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